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A GREAT DAY AT THE BEACH

July 5th dawned overcast, with a promise of
more of the heavy rains that had plagued us
Tallahaseeans all week. We met at the Burger
King at the truck route and Woodville Highway
to caravan to Chris and l K.'s beach house. Sad

The next Temple meeting will be on
August 13th at Mom & Dad's Restaurant
(4175 Apalachee Parkway) at 6:30 p.m.

to say, of all the Temple members who came to
caravan, only Brian drove a Triumph. The omi-
nous weather forecasts kept most LBCs garaged.
Rachel and I decided to brave the possible rain and
loaded up Rachel's Spitfire, only to have the ex-
haust down-pipe blow a sizeable hole out upon
startup, which relegated us to the Toyota for the
trip. I know - excuses, excuses.

The trip was uneventful and we were soon at
the beach house on Alligator Point, parking on the
lawn (newlymowedcourtesyoflD. andBill.) The
afternoon was filled with good food and great con-
versation. Some ofthe guyswent out on the beach
for a horseshoetournamentwhile some otherchaps
shared the use of binoculars for bird watching (re-
member what 'bird' refers to in England.)

We had the Temple meeting early on, and the
2004 VTRRegional wasdiscussed at length. Sev-
eral members of the Dixie Region S.c.c.A. were
presentalso, andRachel woundup collectingmem-
bership dues from them as they joined the club.
We welcome Chris Darns and James Bell as our

newest members (and prodigal son J.D. Kemp for
rejoining.) In all, a fine outing with not a trace of
the predicted rain storms. Join us next time!
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